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Port Lincoln Intersection Safety 
Upgrade Project  

Night Works 

       

 

We are undertaking improvements to the Eyre Peninsula 

road network. These works are funded by the Australian and 

South Australian governments. This project includes 

upgrading four key intersections along Lincoln Highway 

through central Port Lincoln.  

What’s happening: 

Pavement rehabilitation works will be undertaken along Lincoln 

Highway through central Port Lincoln from Flinders Highway to Mortlock 

Terrace, including the parking bays.  

To minimise impacts, works will be carried out at night, and will move 

progressively around the work zone in the following order:   

• Hallett Place, Light Street to Lewis Street 

• Hallett Place, Lewis Street to Adelaide Place 

• Liverpool Street, Adelaide Place to Bligh Street 

How this affects you: 

To do this work safely, speed and lane restrictions will be in place during work hours where works are 

occurring. Local detours for light vehicles will be required intermittently during working hours. Please 

follow traffic management directions and signage while works are in progress. Access for heavy vehicles 

will be maintained at all times.  

During the works, there may be some noise and dust from time to time, but we'll do our best to keep the 

disruption to a minimum. You might also notice some odours, which is normal during asphalt work. 

Pedestrians and cyclists, please be cautious when passing through work zones. Some areas might have 

limited access. We'll put up signs to guide you to other routes if needed. Some on-street carparking may 

also be restricted while works are underway. Outside of working hours these carparks will reopen.  

  

When 

From Friday 14 June 2024 
to late July 2024, weather 
permitting  

Hours of operation 

Sunday to Friday between 
6pm and 7am 

Where 

Between Flinders Highway 
and Mortlock Terrace, Port 
Lincoln. 
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Some property access will be temporarily impacted during the night works, but we will do our best to 

maintain access to businesses in the area. The project team will contact affected property owners, 

residents, and businesses directly in advance. 

Speed restrictions will remain in place outside of working hours until line marking is fully complete, which 

is expected by late July 2024. 

For any traffic management or access queries during night work hours please contact the Department’s 

contractor, McMahons Services on 0475 159 423. 

For further information: 
• Visit www.dit.sa.gov.au/portlincoln 

• Contact the project team via email at DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au 

• Call 1300 794 880 

 

 

Resurfacing work zone 

 

https://www.dit.sa.gov.au/infrastructure/road_projects/port_lincoln_main_road_intersection_study

